The Programme for International Student Assessment 
(PISA)



To the parent(s)/guardian(s) of: __________________________________________


Our school has been selected to participate in the Organisation for Economic Co-operation and Development’s (OECD) Programme for International Student Assessment (PISA).

Your child has been randomly selected to participate in this important international project. 

The main purpose of the assessment is to determine whether youth in our province and in Canada are acquiring the necessary skills and knowledge to meet the challenges of the future.

Selected students will respond to questions related to science, mathematics, reading, and learning in the digital world. 

Student participation is anonymous and will not have any effect on their grades or academic record. Students do not need to prepare for the assessment.

This assessment will take place at our school during regular school hours. 

For your information, please find enclosed a brochure, which provides an overview of the assessment.

More information on this project is available on the web at https://www.cmec.ca/765/PISA_2025.html. You may also refer to the OECD website at https://www.oecd.org/pisa/aboutpisa/. 

We would like to thank you for your cooperation and contribution to the success of this project!


Sincerely,



Enc.
Brochure


English version on the reverse side
